
 

 
 
Microsoft Corporation is an equal opportunity employer. 

 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Attention: Application Examiner/ Review Engineer 
 
Subject: Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rules 
 
Reference: FCC ID: C3KMN720 
 
To The Commission: 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a 
currently approved device.  This application by Microsoft Corporation will establish a new FCC ID under 
C3KMN720 for purpose of marketing. The original grant to Broadcom Corporation, FCC ID: QDS-
BRCM1006 will remain in effect. 
 
An authorization letter by Broadcom Corporation is attached. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
 

1. The original identification is QDS-BRCM1006; 
2. The original grant date is 12/12/2002; 
3. The equipment is electrically identical.  Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID 

number are different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
 
Cover Letter 
External Photos 
FCC ID label format and location 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Microsoft Corporation 
Name:  Stephen Stegner 
Title:  EMC/Safety Engineer 
Date:  June 17, 2003 
 


